
About:
Since its opening in 2020, hundreds of residents have visited the Oberlin
Preserve. Visitors can experience blooming wildflowers, migrating
monarchs, and numerous bird species at the preserve. To enhance
accessibility and make sure these beautiful natural resources are
available for all, using the Healthy Places Grant the Western Reserve
Land Conservancy: 

Installed a covered bench in the open prairie
Installed a boardwalk through the wettest area in the woods on a
brand-new trail

The Western Reserve Land Conservancy plans to continue developing
the preserve’s accessibility features on trails to enhance visitors'
experiences!
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